
RIT's 5th Annual Undergraduate Philosophy Conference:

Call for Papers

Submissions due Friday, March 14
to Dr. Lawrence Torcello, lgtghs@rit.edu

as a PDF or Word attachment.

In the email, please include:
• full name
• university
• year
• major Department of Philosophy

May 2, 2014 in Slaughter Hall
Keynote Speaker: Dr. Nicole Hassoun

Binghamton Univeristy

Papers can be on any philosophical topic with a
presentation time of 15 minutes (1500-3000 words)

Submissions should be prepared for blind review.


